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development of the design processes and installation procedures will result
in Yigensee confidence that the upgrades can be implemented in an efficient
manner and without Tong delays.

The NRC should also Yook to the efforts, successes, and lessons learned of
foreign utilities, and regulatory agencies sach es the Canadian, French, and
Japanese agencies in introducing current technology. 19 the proposed
generic letter the NRC enumerates various concerns which have the potential
to affect the safety function, Concerns, similar to those listed, affect
the installation of analog circuitry. However, the concerns affecting
analog circuitry have been addressed through effective design reviews,
specific industry guidance documents and administrative controls. The NRC
further singles out software as being of most notable concern, TU Electric
agrees that software 15 the heart of the digital system. TU Electric can
but point to the successes of foreign programs in using digital safety-
related systems, The EPR] initiative has a good discussion on the design
reviews and controls emploved by Flectricite” de France as well as other
foreign programs.

Current digital technology has been proven to be safe and reliable at
foreign utilities as well as in pther segments of our society. Rather than
adopt the untimely position of the draft generic letter, the NRC should
cooperate with the industry to facilitate the replacement of sometimes
outmoded and not always supported technology with current digita)l
technology,

Sincerely,

Killiam J. Cahill, Jr.

By: CQ ‘h/“"w

J. 5. Marshal)
Generic Licensing Manager
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